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Meredith McIntyre

From: Lesley Duncan <LDuncan@blandshire.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 29 October 2020 5:01 PM
To: Meredith McIntyre
Cc: Will Marsh
Subject: [WARNING: UNSCANNABLE EXTRACTION FAILED]Planning Proposal PP_2020

_BLAND_001_00 - 50 Mid Western Highway, West Wyalong
Attachments: Revised Planning Proposal.pdf; Preliminary Site Investigation.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Meredith 
 
Attached is the revised planning proposal and preliminary site investigation for PP_2020_BLAND_011_00 – 50 Mid 
Western Highway, West Wyalong as required by the gateway determination issued on 30 July 2020. 
 
Could you please advised if I should submit this revised information via the planning portal? 
 
Regards 
 
Lesley 

 

Lesley Duncan 
Manager Development Services 
PO Box 21 
West Wyalong NSW 2671 
Ph: (02) 6972 2266  
Fax: (02) 6972 2145 
LDuncan@blandshire.nsw.gov.au 
www.blandshire.nsw.gov.au 

  


